
PLEASE GIVE US THIS LEGISLATIVE AND LEGAL TOOL TO OREGON 
FARMERS AND RESIDENTS TO HOLD CHEMICAL COMPANIES 

ACCOUNTABLE FOR THE TOXICITY IN OUR BODIES.  WE NEED TO 
PROTECT OURSELVES IN THE ABSENCE OF GOVERNMENT AND CHEMICAL 

INDUSTRY REGULATION OF EXTREMELY HARMFUL CHEMICALS AND 
GMOs.  SUPPORT HB 2739.  OUR IMMEDIATE HEALTH AND THE DNA OF 
FUTURE GENERATIONS IS AT STAKE.  PLEASE SHARE THIS EMAIL WITH 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS. 
 
Respectfully, 

Alan Rathsam 
Resident of Ashland, OR 

 
 


